
YEAR 3 TRIP TO HAMPTON CHURCH  

Year 3 boys and girls enjoyed a trip to Hampton Church as part of our Religious Education work. We 

had been learning about Christians and how important the Bible is to them. Sylvia and Joy gave us a 

talk about how Christians use the Bible in worship at church and as a guide for their everyday lives. 

We asked lots of questions and had a tour of the building. We had a great time! 


